
 

 
Route 35 northbound lane closure begins tomorrow 

for utility work in Woodbridge 
Middlesex Water Company will install a new water main  

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced 
an overnight lane closure on Route 35 northbound in Woodbridge, Middlesex County for 
utility work.  
 
Beginning at 8 p.m., Tuesday, September 7 until 6 a.m. the next day, and continuing daily, 
Monday through Friday, for approximately two weeks, the Middlesex Water Company is 
scheduled to close the right lane on Route 35 northbound between Kelly Street and Walter 
Drive near the railroad tracks for the installation of a new water main. At least one lane will 
be maintained overnight. 
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for 
real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on 
the NJDOT Facebook page.                     
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